
Hardwick Recreation Committee  

Meeting Minutes 

      August 14th, 2025, 6:00 PM     

Members present: Jason Bahner, Mallory Greaves, Emily Varvir 

Members absent:Sara Berhsing 

Recreation Coordinator: Jason Bahner 

Special Guests: Jan Mueller Via Phone 

 Mallory called the meeting to order at 6:00pm.       

Approval of Budget:  

Mallory motioned to approve the August budget, Emily seconded, approved.   

Approval of Minutes:  

Due to lack of member presence July’s meeting was cancelled, no minutes to approve. 

Storage 

Mallory reported the town has asked if the storage building in town by the yellow barn 
would be of interest to the committee. The committee discussed this proposition and will respond 
to the town to see if the building can be placed elsewhere and updated for aesthetics. Discussion 
on this matter is to be continued. 

Fall Planning 

 Mallory suggested a movie night for a fall activity in October. The committee discussed 
hosting two movie nights, one on October 18th and one on October 25th. Hotel Transylvania will 
be the movie showing for the children on October 18th, adult horror is undecided. Mallory will 
contact the Town House representative to coordinate these dates.  

Springfest 2026 

 Jan joined the meeting via phone call and asked if the committee had any plans for 
springfest. There was a short discussion on who will be heading this event in the future and what 
the committee plans to contribute, the Family Fun Run is a staple of the committee for springfest. 
More discussion to come in later meetings 

New Business 

 The committee discussed helping find locations for bike racks throughout the town, more 



discussion is neccesary. Jason mentioned folks bringing the idea of a dog park to the surface. The 
committee discussed what this would entail and decided it is a town decision. Mallory will email 
David Upson on the matter. The committee discussed the coming winter months and the plans 
for a skating rink. The current state of the rink would need repairs prior to being set up in 
November. The committee discussed hiring a professional to help with these matters. 

 
With no further business Mallory adjourned the meeting at 7:08 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mallory Greaves, Chair in absence of Secretary  
 
The next meeting of the Committee will be held September 11th, 2025 at 6:00 PM in the Senior 
Center  

 


